UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

COLUMBIA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

January 10,1937

Dr.Forrest C Allen

Dir.of Physical Education
University of Kaenssas
Leawerence,Kansas

My Deer Dr.Allen:

Thank vou for your letter of last summer relestive to the
phvsical education situation there at Kansaes Univaésity also
in regard to the mutual friends.

Inasmuch as you are to be here in Columbia with your basket-
ball team for & geme on the 19th. I was wondering if 1t would
be possible to have a talk with you at that time probally the
afternoon of the 19th. or at any time that is convenient to

you during your stay here?

I would appreciste 8 note from in the meantime relative to
this matter.

Thanking you I am,

Very truly yours,

(k& Wb
Kirk E Miler

Physical Educetion Department
University of Mlissouri
Columbie,Missouri



